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Keiser University 

To Whom it May Concern; 

I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board for the past s five years because I find that it is 
critical to collaborate with the educational facilities of our future nurses. The partnership opportunity 
allows me to influence curriculum and clinicals based on the changing healthcare environment by 
sharing the changes and experiences periodically. I have been a key note speaker at their graduation and 
it is always a pleasure to partner with this organization.  

Keiser University offers a number of healthcare programs, helping AdventHealth meet the needs of the 
communities served. Keiser provides quality education, and the students are well prepared for the 
professional roles as they enter. Keiser supports active role of their previous students as a part of their 
advisory boards, which is a great idea to keep the feedback grounded in the reality of a previous student 
that has successfully completed the program and entered the work environment. I find that the faculty 
and administration are approachable and interested in hearing new educational needs, i.e. the BSN 
programs to align with Magnet designation. They are future oriented which will provide us with current 
education to support evidenced-based relevant practice.  

It is a privilege to work with this dedicated team of professionals. I look forward to future partnership.  

Sincerely, 

Deborah B. Laughon, MSN-ED DBA CCRN CENP  
Director of Professional Development and Clinical Excellence  
AdventHealth Celebration 
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